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A LONG IR

COMMUNITY OF CHANGE

Hello Community Partner!

Here we are again! Summer is about to explode on the island and A Long Talk About The
Uncomfortable Truth is EXCITED to announce our Martha’s Vineyard Community of Change
Black Party is happening in Waban Park in Oak Bluffs on Saturday, August 5th!

As an MV Community of Change partner, we would like to extend a special invitation to your
organization to participate. We anticipate the day to be filled with music, dominoes and card
games, double-dutch (with lessons), a kickball tournament, and community partnership.

How Can You Participate?

Just show up! Attend the event, feel the vibe and soak up all of the community love. You
and your families, organization, and friends. Come and enjoy. This is a free event and

everyone is welcome.

OR....put your organization in front of hundreds of attendees and participate as an A
Long Talk Community of Change Partner which includes a vendor table along with a
chance to address the crowd from the stage to talk about your work you are doing in the
community. We will also include your organization in our marketing materials which
include social media, event calendars, website inclusion, and more. We only ask for a
fee of $300 to help offset some of the expenses of the event.

These spaces are limited in number and are only offered to active non-profit
organizations. If you are interested, please fill out the form no later than July 21,
2023, and someone will be in touch with you to review the details.



FORM: https://forms.gle/bKFoxdrBQqGiXkPS8

We are also looking for any volunteers to help staff the event if your organization has
people, please have them contact or sent names and information to Kharma

Finley-Wallace at fly@hoverflymedia.com

I am looking forward to your participation and the opportunity to highlight the work that is being
done here on the island by organizations like yours. If you have any questions, please reach
out to our Community of Change Coordinator for Martha’s Vineyard, Kharma Finley-Wallace, at
kharmaisis@hoverflymedia.com or email me directly at kyle@alongtalk.com. We can’t wait to

see you there, thank you.

Kyle R. Williams
Chief Empowerment Officer
A Long Talk About the Uncomfortable Truth

www.alongtalk.com/blackmv



